

April 16, 2021

Dear Parents and Staff,

On April 14, 2021 the Mt. San Antonio College Board of Trustees approved the CDC re-opening plan! The plan calls for resumption of in-person or on-campus services for children and families on July 6, 2021.

Although virus transmission is under much better control in Los Angeles County, there are still County restrictions and guidance regarding safe operations that the Center must comply with. As those restrictions/guidance change, so will our practices and procedures.

In order to comply with requirements and ensure a safe transition from remote instruction to in-person services, the CDC will follow a modified schedule for operating hours. This allows us to follow rigorous cleaning and sanitizing protocols, plan for daily activities for children, and follow all other virus transmission prevention and mitigation directives from state and local authorities. Please expect to be contacted by your Registration Specialist regarding individual schedules, but generally please note:

In July, the CDC will open for service M -Th at 8:30 am - 12:00 pm. CLOSED on Fridays according to college calendar.

In August, we will then extend to M -Th 8:00 am - 2:30 pm. CLOSED on Fridays according to college calendar.

Normal operating hours for the Fall semester (7:00 am – 6:00 pm Monday – Thursday, 7:00 am – 5:00 pm on Fridays).

Throughout the upcoming weeks, the CDC will provide more details about the plan (protocols that families will need to follow etc). As always, we are very grateful for your support and will do whatever we can to assist the children and families enrolled in our program. If you have any questions, we can be reached at taddison@mtsac.edu or ghernandez161@mtsac.edu

Sincerely,

Tamika Addison

Guadalupe Hernandez

Tamika Addison, Director Mt. SAC CDC

Guadalupe Hernandez, Asst. Director Mt. SAC CDC